
               April 9, 2002 
 
 
 
Honorable Chairman and Members of          Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach Public Works Commission    April 17, 2002 
 

PRESENTATION OF FINDINGS AND RECOMMENDATIONS  
NORTHEAST HERMOSA TRAFFIC STUDY 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Public Works Commission receive the presentation and 
provide direction to Staff. 
 
Summary: 

 
On November 28, 2001 the residents of the northeastern section of Hermosa Beach 
were invited to meet with City Staff and representatives of Katz, Okitsu & Associates 
(KOA), the firm selected to do the study.  The residents voiced their concerns, opinions 
and made suggestions as to what they’d like to see happen with regard to the streets in 
their neighborhood. 
 
On March 4, 2002, the residents were again invited to attend a neighborhood forum to 
hear the results of the data collection phase of the study and review the range of 
possible solutions to the alleged traffic problems. 
 
Tonight, Joel Falter, Senior Transportation Engineer for KOA, will present their findings and 
recommendations. 
 
Attachment:  Meeting Notice, April 17, 2002 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
  
 
 
 
________________________________  
Harold C. Williams, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer   
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